Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2011 8:51 AM
To: 'Bob Asher’

Subject: RE: 2RP-905 (Knoll AOK Federal #1)
Bob,

The proposed additional excavation is approved. Upon completion of the proposed excavation, please obtain
delineation samples for chloride levels.

Thank you,

Mihe TMatchen
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext. 108
575-626-0857

mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 4:17 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: 2RP-905 (Knoll AOK Federal #1)

Mike,

The below analytical results are for the captioned location. There are two analytical reports because the hold time for TPH
& BTEX on the samples expired and I had to resample on 11/1/2011. Based on the analytical results, Yates would like to
propose excavating an additional 12” of impacted soils from the production pad; these soils would be taken to an
NMOCD approved facility. I would like to request these results be accepted for closure based on additional removal of
the impacted soils. When that work is completed I would then submit a Form C-141, Final Report and supporting
documentation. If there are any questions, please contact me

leiDated|shS B GRO Chionides,
Comp-00.5 Release Area 10/4/2011 Comp/Auger 6" 8040
Comp-010 Release Area 10/4/2011 Comp/Auger 12" 4310
A ‘ M10/4/01W1 Cou er__| _ 2830

Comp-00.5 Release Area 11/1/2011 Comp/Auger 6" ND ND 108 108

Comp-01.0 Release Area 11/1/2011 Comp/Auger 12" ND ND ND ND

Comp-01.5 Release Area 11/1/2011 Comp/Auger 18" ND ND ND ND




Site Ranking is Ten (10). Depth to Ground Water 50-99' (approx. 80", per Trend Map).
All results are ppm. Chlorides for documentation. X - Sample
Points

Released: 3 B/O & 1100 B/PW; Recovered: 3 B/O & 1040 B/PW. Release Date: 8/31/2011

Thank you.
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Robert Asher
Senior Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
575-748-4217 (Direct)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
boba@yatespetroleum.com




